St Joseph's School Waroona P & F Newsletter

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We would like to officially welcome you all to the 2021 school year and introduce you to our P & F committee for 2021.

Executive

Presidents – Simone Magno & Camille Leslie Vice President – Peter Leroy Secretary – Rebecca Whitbread Treasurer – Harrena Platell

Class Reps

Kindy – Hannah Whitfield &
Pre Primary – Jesse Kelly & Madison Odorision
Yr 1 – Kayla Farrell &
Yr 2 – Marnie Brett & Brooke McKeever
Yr 3 – Tessa Ferraro & Sophia De Bont
Yr 4 – Stacey Gaston &
Yr 5 – Kelly Nottle &
Yr 6 - Billie Curtis & Katie Simpson
P & F School Advisory Rep Position Vacant

The P & F Association meet once a month at 7 pm on a Tuesday in the Library. Together we plan and discuss fundraising for the school, which benefits the children directly. We receive communication from the Principal and the School Board about what is happening at the school. Anyone parent or caregiver is welcome to come along to the P & F and join the meeting. If you come along, you can learn about where the fundraising money gets distributed throughout our school.

We still have 4 class rep positions available if you think you can fulfil one of these roles, please get in touch or come along to the next meeting on 16th March at 7 pm in the Library.

We also have our School Advisory Representative position available. This person goes to both the board and P & F meetings; if you think you would like to take this on, please contact an Executive member.

For those of you that are new to the school, we would like to let you know some of our past contributions to the school by the P & F Committee: iPads,
Air conditioners,
Shade Sails,

Play Ground Improvements,
PA System in the Josephite Centre,
Yr 6 Camp Bus for several years,

Contributions towards the Early Learning Hub,

Teachers Wishlist's.

The above listed is only a few. This year we want to invite you and the greater community to get excited and involved to build a strong P & F.

If you can't make a meeting but can volunteer in any way possible, we appreciate that.

At our first meeting for 2021, we put our fundraising calendar in place. We have a few big fun, exciting events planned. We would love you to get excited about the following.

Krispy Kreme Drive – 26th March,
Easter Raffle - 1st April,
Mothers Day High Tea - Date to be advised,
Mothers Day Stall - 6th May,
Wood Raffles - 8th May & 5th June (Held at IGA),
Fathers Day Breakfast - 3rd September,
Battle of the Sausages - 11th September,
Colour Run - 23rd September,
Lots more to come.

We hope you are as excited as we are to have a great 2021. If your available on any of these dates, please get in contact.

We have a Facebook page for the P & F for those online parents; you can message us via that page. If you have any fundraising ideas, please send them through or come along to a meeting.

Thanks for taking the time to read this newsletter.

Your P & F Committee